Yolanda Quiceno

From: George Rodon <george.rodon@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 5:49 PM

To: Yolanda Quiceno

Subject: Tourist Development Tax Citizen Advisory Task Force

> Ms. Quiceno:

> | write to express my interest in serving as Belle Isle’s representative on the Tourist Development Tax (TDT) Advisory
Task Force.

>

> | humbly submit that my background qualifies me to be a valuable member of the Task Force representing our great
city.

>

> | served as Chief of Staff for Orange County Mayors Chapin, Martinez and Crotty. | also held the position of Orange
County’s Director of Trade, Tourism and Economic Development for over ten years.

>

> While | am intimately familiar with the TDT, | can assure Mayor Fouraker and Council members that | bring no agenda in
my offer to serve. | would, if selected, look at my service through the prism of the residents of our community. | would
work in the interest of our City and of the citizens of Orange County.

>

> If | am honored to be selected to represent the City of Belle Isle, | would commit to report back to the City Council
when asked and to keep City officials fully informed of activities relating to the Task Force.

>

> Respectfully submitted,

>

> George A. Rodon

> 3531 Edlingham Court

> Belle Isle, Florida 32812

> 407-281-4052 (h)

> 407-702-7667 (c)

> george.rodon@gmail.com



